
Mr. Chair and Vice-Chair: FYI on S.6, I was just made aware of Sarah George’s letter. Just FYI, her 
letter does not reflect the position of the Department as a whole. Those SAs, with Sarah G. as 
the exception, that have given me their input on S.6, have indicated strong reservations about 
this bill in line with AGO and DPS testimony both verbally and in written form.  
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